
 

 
 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

COVID-19 Update Number 4 

 

IMPORTANT NEW TRAVEL REQUIREMENTS FOR STUDENTS, FACULTY AND STAFF 
 

Effective immediately, the Florida Department of Education in consultation with the Florida 

Department of Health released the following recommendations and requirements for all Florida 

public schools. 

 

The following procedures will be implemented at all Florida CSA schools for any student, faculty 

and staff who meet any of the following: 

 

As of Friday, March 13, 2020: 

 Anyone (student/faculty/staff) who has traveled out of the country (to any country) must self-

isolate for 14 days before entering or returning to school, or 

 Anyone (student/faculty/staff) who has gone on a cruise (beginning March 13 to any 

destination) must self-isolate for 14 days before entering or returning to school  

 

A reporting procedure will be established and available via your child’s school website on Tuesday, 

March 17. 

 

Sincerely, 

Michael G. Strader 

President 

http://www.charterschoolassociates.com/

